Notification

Students in the status of completion of study,

Please be notified that your account for new AAO system doesn’t work.

Please check the Attachment 4 for courses available. For course selection,timetable, exam result etc., or any problems, contact Ms Li through email cie_lirui@nuaa.edu.cn, from September 1st to September 13th ,2025.
From CIE of NUAA Ms Li

August 29th ,2025
